March 17, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Leah Tremper, Chief
Accounts Receivable Team
Office of the Chief Financial Officer

FROM: Edward T. Baker, Deputy Director /RA/
Office of International Programs

SUBJECT: PARTIAL REFUND FOR FEE PROCESSING FOR EXPORT
LICENSE APPLICATION (XCOM1161)

On December 15, 2003, OIP forwarded a check from Valcor Engineering Corporation (Valcor)
to the OCFO made out to NRC in the amount of $1,900.00 to process an application for a
license to export check valves to Romania. However, after reviewing the request and
consulting with the Department of State, it was determined the Executive Branch assistance to
obtain assurances from the Government of Romania are not needed to process this request.
Therefore, in accordance with 10 CFR Part 170.21 K 4 because this application does not
require Executive Branch review or obtaining foreign government assurances, the NRC fee
amount is $1,300.00 instead of $1,900.00. As a result, the company is entitled to a refund in
the amount of $600.00. Please forward a refund check in that amount to Valcor and provide a
copy of the documents reflecting this transaction to OIP for the XCOM1161 case file. Your
prompt attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated.

Attachments: Fee Transmittal Sheet Dtd. 1/12/04 and Appl.
XCOM1161 - Romania
Docket Number 11005460
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